
Comment for planning application 20/01073/F
Application Number 20/01073/F

Location OS Parcel 0080 West Of Berryhill Road Adjoining And South Of Milton Road Adderbury

Proposal Use of site for recreational caravan park to include a new amenity building containing
reception, toilets, showers and washing facilities

Case Officer Bob Neville  
 

Organisation
Name Miss L August

Address Rowan House,Henge Close,Adderbury,Banbury,OX17 3GA

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I object to this planning application for the following reasons: 1. A tourist caravan park will
generate more traffic along the Milton Road and through the village of Adderbury. The village
roads and parking areas are already congested; and tourist traffic would impact residents if
they parked near the pubs or the shop. 2. There is no footpath from either Milton or
Adderbury to this site, which means that families and pets would need to walk down a very
busy, fast road which is dangerous. 3. The existing and new village recreational / sport
complex were built / being built for the use of the Village and our Council Tax fees help fund
them. As there is no activity area on the Caravan site plans, the 70+ Tourist families would
need to utilise the village areas. Wear and Tear will increase and could lead to additional cost
to the village; as well as over capacity issues leading to the villagers missing out. 4. There is
only 1 pubic footpath that crosses this site - so it will be over used and have a detrimental
affect on local wild life. Deer and bats have been spotted in this area which would be
affected. 5. National statistics show that villages located near Caravan Parks have higher
crime rates and arrests for Anti-Social behaviour. 6. There is already 1 campsite in the
village - Bo Peed Campsite - the village does not need another one.
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